
Dear Przedszkolaki z ZSP w Szemudzie,

Thank you for your donation today in support of our conservation work saving Kenya’s most
vulnerable wildlife and protecting the habitats they call home.

Amount: €400

Date: 5th June 2021

Where your donation will be used: Orphans Project

Perhaps you already know Lemeki, the newest orphan to join our adoption program. She was
rescued when she was just days old, and under the most extraordinary circumstances: The
torrential rains of 2018 sent Kenya into a crisis, leaving much of the country under water.
While patrolling along the Mara River, rangers spotted something flailing amidst the waves.
Upon closer inspection, they discovered it was a newborn elephant, no more than a week old.
The fact that this impossibly tiny creature survived such an odyssey, let alone was spotted
before she went underwater forever, is a miracle.
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It is only fitting that Lemeki came to us in a swirl of floodwaters. She is a torrent in elephant
form, an absolutely enchanting creature whose larger-than-life personality engulfs everyone
and everything in her path. Because of Lemeki we created our Kaluku Neonate Nursery, which
is designed to raise the most fragile orphans who come into our care. This specialised unit
has become a lifeline for elephants like Lemeki; those who are orphaned at a dangerously
young age, with all the odds stacked against them.

Courtesy of your support, we are able to give these elephants a second chance. As Lemeki
grows up and reclaims her place in the wild, we will be there to support her every step of the
way — even long after she has left our care. Just as we are committed to rescuing Kenya’s
orphaned elephants, we are equally committed to securing the ecosystems they will one day
call home. As our natural world faces unprecedented threats to its survival, from habitat loss
and human-wildlife conflict to the growing impact of climate change, our work is more vital
than ever. Thank you for helping us rise to the challenge, saving wild lives today and creating
a future for the elephants of tomorrow.

Most gratefully,
Angela Sheldrick
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